
 
 

2019 Regional Intellectual Property Champions  

The U.S. Chamber of Commerce’s Global Innovation Policy Center is launching 

an initiative to cultivate the next generation of strong IP leaders. On the 

sidelines of the International IP Index rollouts, the GIPC will honor recipients 

with a Regional IP Champions award to recognize their role in advancing IP 
protections in a given market.  

We would like to invite you to put forth nominees for this new initiative.  

Potential candidates for this award include individual IP rights holders or 

advocates for intellectual property protection.   

We look forward to discussing this program in more detail with you in hopes 

that we can find a suitable candidate to receive the award.  For questions, 

please contact Kelly Anderson at kanderson@uschamber.com. 

 


